Every Matters

Honouring those lost, Survivors and the impacts of Residential Schools.

On May 28, 2021, unmarked graves were confirmed on the site of a former
residential school in Kamloops, BC. Other sites followed.

The HWDSB Indigenous student leadership group, Cultivating Community:
Reclaiming Our Spaces in Education (CC:ROSE), invites schools to honour
those who were taken and never returned home.

The Every Child Matters campaign will raise awareness about Survivor
experiences and the realities of Canadian Residential Schools, which continue

to impact Indigenous families and communities every day.

You can participate by ordering a button designed by a CC:ROSE member,
Devyn at BCSS, for a suggested minimum donation of $1.

Orders will be due at our school by Wednesday, May 4.
To learn more, please speak to the office.
Proceeds will be donated to Indigenous groups and organizations that

support the work of reconciliation specific to Canada's Indian Residential
Schools, Survivors and Survivor's families that have been impacted.



